MPA Application page changes
http://www.evergreen.edu/mpa/apply
On the MPA Application page, under the “When to Apply” header, “Public and Nonprofit Administration and Public Policy concentrations subheader:
Replace all info under the subheader and above the “Request information” hyperlink with the following:
Students begin the program once a year, every Fall. 
Fall 2017 applications are currently being accepted. We will accept applications until at least March 1, 2017. We will consider applications complete from February 1 until we close admissions in a second round application group. After March 1, we may close admissions without prior notice. 
The priority application deadline for first round consideration was February 1, 2017.  First round applications will be reviewed after February 15 and applicants will be notified of admission status after March 15.
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